
September 17, 1979

Stewart M. Green
828 E. Cache La Poudre
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80903 
Dear Mr. Green:

Laura would be glad to be interviewed by you 
for an article in the Sunday Magazine of the 
Colorado Springs reader. The week of Sept. 
24th would be fine. If this is not convenient 
perhaps you could suggest a later date. Let 
us know as soon as possible, in order to keep 
the date free.
Sincerely,

Mary Sue Walsh 
secretary to Ms. Gilpin


